
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Look at What We are Learning!!! 
The Fish Room January Newsletter 

Mrs. Kowalski 

 Jesus Time 

This month we read the story The Wise 

Men Visit Jesus.  We read how God put a 

special star in the sky when Jesus was 

born and how Wise Men followed that 

star to Bethlehem to find and worship 

Jesus. (Matthew 2:1-12) 

 

 

 

Humpty Dumpty 

We learned the words 

to the rhyme and each 

child shared their own 

idea of why Humpty 

Dumpty fell off the 

wall.  During our gym 

time we practiced our 

throwing skills during 

a Humpty Dumpty Egg 

Toss game. 

  

 

Little Miss Muffet  

After reciting and 

discussing the rhyme, 

each child was able to 

act it out, playing 

either the part of the 

spider or Little Miss 

Muffet.  
  

 

Little Bo Peep 

After reciting the 

rhyme, the children 

played a shape and 

color matching game 

where they had to 

help Little Bo Beep 

find her lost sheep. 

 

  

 

Baa Baa Black Sheep 

After learning the 

rhyme, we played a 

math counting game.  

Each child was given a 

sheep cup holding 20 

black pom poms.  

During each child’s 

turn, they rolled a die 

and “sheared” that 

many pieces of wool 

off their black sheep. 

 

Jack Be Nimble 

We learned the rhyme 

and then went to the 

gym to practice 

jumping at different 

stations.  We 

practiced hopping, 

leaping, jumping off, 

jumping over, and even 

jumping high on a 

trampoline. 
  

 Block Center 

Here are just a few things we are 

learning while playing with blocks: 

- practicing how to cooperate, 

share, plan, and negotiate 

- developing fine motor skills 

- using mathematical concepts such 

as shape, size, balance, & counting  

- creativity & decision making skills 

- developing visual discrimination 

skills 

 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

Conferences will be 

held on Wednesday, 

January 27th in the 

afternoon and the 

evening. Portfolios will 

be sent home for you 

to share with your 

family and can be 

returned next week!! 

 


